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WASHINGTON 

Mr. Am.on G. Carter, 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Dear Am.on: 

June 4, 1937. 

Upon my return I found the additional first 

flight cover which you sent me and I am very grate­

ful to you for it. I shall place it with the others 

that you were kind enough to get to me. 

It was nice seeing you when we were in Texas. 

I enjoyed the trip immensely and appreciate every­

thing you did for me. 

Sincerely yours, 

-
JAF:EWL 


